
From: Gia Biagi <Gia.Biagi@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 7, 2022 11:24 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Taquanda Hurst <Taquanda.Hurst@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: Thank you + Bentway Street Summit x Gia Biagi  
 
Hi Steve, 
 
Per the email below, I fulfilled a speaking engagement at “The Street Summit” at the request of the 
Bentway Conservancy.  The Bentway covered travel expenses, lodging, and a COVID test. 
 
 
Best, 
 
Gia Biagi 
Commissioner 
Chicago Department of Transportation 
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